Republic of Yemen

Ministry of Industry and Trade

March 5, 2005

To the esteemed Chairman and Board of Directors of the Arab Society of Certified Accountants:

Dear Sirs, 

Greetings. 

The Committee of Certified Accountants in the Ministry of Industry and Trade, would like to convey its warmest regards, and additionally, I’m pleased to pass on those of the Minister as well.

We forward the utmost appreciation for the kind visit to our office by the society’s representative, Mr. Nabil Hazaa, as we received from him a number of scientific references designated for the Arab Certified Professional Accountant (ACPA) Curriculum.

We’re quite pleased to continue collaboration with the society, to learn more from its vast technical skills in serving the accounting profession, which will help the committee achieve its goals. 

Once again, please accept our sincere and deep gratitude.  

Yours Truly,

Iqbal Yassin Bahader

Undersecretary of Trade/Committee Chairman

